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association of university and college employees 

Kathleen McTigue 
Coalition for ' the M~dical Rights of Women 
1638- B Haight St. 
San Francisco, CA 94117 

Dear Ms. McTigue: 

September 7, 19S2 

I 

Please accept our apologies for the delay in renewing our membership. 
We find your newsletter very informative and hope you will be able to keep 
up the good work in the future. We are an organization of ahout 1400 members, 
93% of whom are women. As you can imagine our members are quite interested 
in seeing groups such as yours flourish . 

Best of luck~ 

Yours truly, 

Patricia House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, Universi ty of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. VGT 1 W5 
Telephone : 224-2308 


